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Dear Parents, Guardians, Future Volunteers,

Each year, North Easthope Public School runs a wide variety of programs that depend on the time and
talent of volunteers. Some of these events are one day/afternoon/evening only, however many of these
programs run for a large portion of the year. If you are interested in being contacted to support any of
the following programs, please indicate this below. If you have a specific interest or expertise that you
are willing to share, please indicate that below. Your interest on this does not commit you to these
programs, however when a need arises, we will contact you to see if you are interested and available.

Name: Daytime Phone Number:

Is this a request for volunteer hours to go toward a high school diploma? YES NO
Snack Program Hot lunch Program
Parent Council Sports Teams (Please specify: )
Reading Program Classroom support
Field Trips Clubs (Please specify: )
Safe Schools Team Arts Programs
Summer Gardening Fundraising

I am regularly available on the following days and times (please circle all that apply):

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
AM/PM AM/PM AM/PM AM/PM AM/PM

I have a special interest or expertise in:

All volunteers require a Criminal Background and Vulnerable Screening Check done through the
OPP. These forms are available through the office at the school. Please note that this process does take
some time so completing these in advance of your volunteer time is necessary. Once you have
completed this process, there will be an Offence Declaration form that will be sent home from the school
each year that simply requires you to sign and return to the school.

We recognize the busy schedules that you have and truly appreciate the time that you give to our
students here at North Easthope. If you have any questions about any of these programs, please do not
hesitate to contact the school.

With Sincere Appreciation,

Erin Cassone
Principal




